
Yorktown Town Council  
Special Session, Yorktown Town Hall 
Monday, October 12, 2009 @ 5:30 pm 

 
Call to order followed by the pledge of allegiance and roll call: 
Mike Beeman, Bob Flanagan, and Larry Crouch were present. Rick Glaub and Steve Lowry were 
absent. 
 
The 2010 Budget was reviewed. The Clerk-Treasurer informed the council that she anticipated 
that the budget would be cut be the Department of Local Government Finance because the budget 
submitted to the State exceeded the maximum levy allowable. The budget was submitted to the 
State at a higher rate to be able to capture all levy available. This process was done due to the fact 
that the affects of the “Circuit Breaker” is still not known. 
 
CR 600 W Bridge at Hiatt Ditch was discussed and it is in need of repair. This will be addressed 
when/if stimulus money from the Federal Government for paving CR 600 W is received. 
 
Council members discussed the issue of raises throughout the State for town workers. The council 
is evaluating the situation and will vote later in the year on a salary ordinance. 
 
Ord 650: 2010 Budget Mike Beeman made the motion to adopt the ordinance and Larry Crouch 
seconded the motion. The motion carried by unanimous vote of all councilmen present. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________                           _____________________________ 
Town Council President                                                  Clerk-Treasurer 


